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Lupe Anguiano 

From: Ana Maria Legarreta > 
To: t> 
Sent: Monday, August 10, 1998 3:45 P M 
Subject: Fwd: Re: Guanajuato Meeting 

Hello Lupe, 
As Marisol told to you, I am the new coordinator of Cisco Networking Academy Program, so 
you can contact me now for any requirement regarding this program. Marisol told me that 
you are trying to schedule a meeting in Guanajuato for November 18 or 19, but it is 
imposible for me to assist on those dates, if it is OK with you, I suggest November 15, 16 
or 17, or the week of November 29. 
Please let me know. 

Thank you. 
Best Regards, 
Ana Maria Legarreta 

 

>X-Sender:  
>X-Mailer: Q U A L C O M M Windows Eudora Pro Version 4.0.2 
>Date: Thu, 04 Nov 1999 13:46:59 -0800 
>To: "Lupe Anguiano" > 
>From: Marisol Sienra  
>Subject: Re: Guanajuato Meeting 
>Cc:  
> 
> 
>Hi Lupe, 
> 
>Actually there have been some changes at Cisco Mexico's organization. I'm 
>still at the 
>education sector, but as an Account Manager. The person who nowadays is in 
>charge of the program is Ana Maria de Legarreta. Please, ask Maria Elena 
>Ramirez to contact her 
>directly. 
> 
>Ana Ma  
>E-mail: alegarre@cisco.com 
> 
>Kind regards, 
> 
>Marisol 
> 
> 
>At 09:21 PM 11/1/99 -0800, you wrote: 
» 
» Good Morning Marisol, 
» 
» Question? would it be OK if Maria Elena Ramirez (from Lic Jose Hernandez) 
» contacted you, to work out the date and time for the meeting in Guanajuato? 
» She is working with the Governors office to schedule the meeting. I thought 
» this would save time, not having to wait for me. Any date and time is OK with 
» me, I will be present. 
» 
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